
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To: RRPDC Members 

From: Martha Shickle,  Executive Director 

Date: July 27, 2018 

Subject: Cancellation of August RRPDC Meetings  

 

 

Please be advised that, as recommended by the RRPDC Executive Committee, members of the 

RRPDC Board took action during their July 12, 2018, meeting to cancel the August 9, 2018, 

RRPDC Executive Committee and Commission Board meetings.  

 

The next regularly scheduled RRPDC meetings will take place on Thursday, September 13, 2018.  

An agenda packet will be distributed at least ten (10) days prior to the meeting date. 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

MS/jhf 

 

c: RRPDC Staff 

 Hefty, Wiley & Gore,  RRPDC Legal Counsel 

 


